
Beginning on Monday, October 29th, 2018 through Saturday December 22ND, 2018, contractor, Anselmi & DiCicco will barricade off the right lane of Hotel Road for the purpose of 
excavating and installing new underground utilities. The hotel parking lot and the FAA entrance will still be accessible at all times. 
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